
 
 
 
 

 

 

DWSRF Project Plan Public Meeting 
 

Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 
Location: Wiesloch Raum, City Hall 
 130 N. Nottawa Street  
 Sturgis, MI 49091 

Details 
The City of Sturgis will hold a public meeting on a proposed Drinking Water State Revolving 
Fund (DWSRF) Project Plan Amendment for the purpose of receiving comments from interested 
persons. The meeting will be held during the regularly scheduled City Commission Meeting on 
Wednesday, April 26 at 6 p.m. The hearing will be held in the Wiesloch Raum at Sturgis City 
Hall, 130 N. Nottawa Street.  
 
The distribution main on Treatment Plant Road is a dead-end main. The DWSRF Project Plan 
Amendment proposes the installation of water main from Treatment Plant Road to the existing 
main in South Centerville Road. Construction will be completed by open cut at standard water 
main depth. The estimated monthly user cost for a family of four to finance the proposed 
project(s) is $2.03.  This cost includes inflation adjusted costs for the three Projects in the 
original approved Project Plan and the additional cost for the new Project in the Project Plan 
Amendment. 
 
Copies of the plan detailing the proposed project are available for inspection at City Hall, the 
City’s Facebook page, or the City’s website (https://bit.ly/3L11dEY) from April 14 to April 26. 
Written comments received before the meeting on April 26 at 6 p.m. will receive responses in 
the final project planning document. Written comments should be sent to Danielle Yoon at 
dnyoon@fishbeck.com  
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